MEMO—office of the athletic director

Date:

August 29, 2019

To:

Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent

Cc:

Tom Rogers, Principal

From:

David M. Carli, Athletic Director

Re:

Sponsorship Funds Received by the GHS Athletic Office



Please allow this memo to serve as notification of the following Donation in the amount of \$1,000 from Two Boston's Pet Store, 1900 S Randall Rd, Suite 140, Geneva Illinois 60134 was received by the athletic department on August 28, 2019. These funds will be used for the purpose of updating the boys and girls soccer/lacrosse huts on burgess field.